

## **HOSTED BY THE MATT URBAN CENTER**

## Wednesday, October 28, 4:00-6:00pm, Buffalo Central Terminal

Dear friends,

The Matt Urban Center is a multi-purpose community center that has been serving the East Side of Buffalo for 44 years with the mission of providing programs that revitalize neighborhoods, serve families and change lives. Our agency serves over 19,000 residents annually, from youth to seniors and homeless individuals to homeowners.

On Wednesday, October 28, 2020 from 4:00-6:00 p.m., the Matt Urban Center will host its annual fall community event at the Buffalo Central Terminal, located at 495 Paderewski Drive. The event is a free, safe trick-or-treating event for youth and families in the Broadway-Fillmore community. In light of the COVID-19 pandemic, this year's event will be called "Trunk or Treat To-Go!" and will be a socially distanced walkthrough with procedures in place to ensure that our trick-or-treaters and their families are safe. We will provide bags of candy, take-home creativity kits, refreshments and pumpkins to-go!

We rely on the generosity of local donors to continue hosting this event for families in our community. We are currently seeking monetary or in-kind donations of candy, juice boxes, donut holes, pumpkins, art supplies, and bags for trick-or-treaters. Any donation, at any level, is greatly appreciated and will be publicly recognized. Please see enclosed sponsor form for more information.

We are also welcoming volunteers to participate in the event by decorating their vehicles and passing out candy to trick-or-treaters. Those interested can contact Danyel Sease at dsease@urbanctr.org to register a car for the event.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at (716) 893-7222 ext. 232, or at <a href="mailto:smaurer@urbanctr.org">smaurer@urbanctr.org</a>. Thank you for your kind consideration!

Sincerely,

Sarah E. Maurer

**Development Director** 

Enc.





## **HOSTED BY THE MATT URBAN CENTER**

Wednesday, October 28, 4:00-6:00pm, Buffalo Central Terminal

## **Sponsorship Form**

would be happy to support Trunk or Treat To-Go! at the following level:
CANDY SPONSOR / \$25
CIDER & DONUTS SPONSOR / \$50
PUMPKINS SPONSOR / \$100
ART PROJECT KIT SPONSOR / \$150
would like to make an in-kind donation of:
TEM VALUE
Name
Company
Address
Email Phone

For more information, please contact Sarah Maurer, Development Director, at (716) 893-7222 x232 or smaurer@urbanctr.org

Checks may be made payable to Matt Urban Center, memo: "Trunk or Treat To-Go" and sent to: Matt Urban Center, Attn: Sarah Maurer, 1081 Broadway, Buffalo, NY 14212

Thank You For Your Support!

